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A Blue Leaf Pottery
1412 Davis Lock Rd. Elgin

B Maplecroft Studio
35 Maplecroft Lane 
Chaffey’s Lock

C Shaun Seaman
105 Mulley Lane 
Chaffey’s Lock

D Rosal Bay Studio
325 Meadow Lane,  
Elgin

E Stone Manor Studios
11 New St., Newboro

F Niska Studios
10 Stevens St., Newboro

G Newboro United Church
6 Carleton St., Newboro

H Emmanual Heritage 
Centre
2767 Hwy 15, Portland

 I Michael Doxey Artist  
& Technician
26 Colborne St., Portland

 J Chandelier Tree Studio
6 Campbell St., Portland

K Robin Laffier Studio
3190 Thousand Acre Rd., 
Portland

 L Rue Royale Studio
1606 County Rd. 42, 
Philipsville

MDreamscapesRideau
491 Charland Rd., Elgin

Studio Locations

RIDEAU
L A K E S
STUDIO
T O U R
CELEBRATING 25 YEARS

JULY 1 & 2, 2023
10:00 AM - 5:00 PM

18+ ARTISTS & ARTISANS

rideaulakesstudiotour.ca



Studio A

One of a kind pots, 
mugs and serving 
dishes you’ll enjoy 
using every day

Wendy Lowe
instagram@wendy_blueleaf

Studio B
Roberta 
McKinney
maplecroft@mckinneys.ca

Bob Hunter
bobsartdolls@gmail.com

Art Dolls and Mosaic 
Stained Glass

Variety of 
handwoven items

Studio C
Shaun Seaman
shaunseaman110@gmail.com

Deborah Jodoin
jdjodoin@hotmail.ca

Telling stories 
without words

A variety of subject 
matter in acrylic and 
watercolour inspired 
by the beauty of 
creation

Studio E
Kim Lulashnyk
create@stonemanorstudios.ca

Abstract expressionist 
paintings in oil and 
ceramic sculpture that 
explore contemporary 
themes

Studio F
Ted Stewart
ted.stewart@hotmail.com

Maggie 
Stewart
613-272-8093

Indigenous 
beadwork and 
hidework

Award-winning 
wildfowl sculptures 
and acrylic paintings

Studio D
John Shea
613-359-1000

Original watercolours 
and prints

Studio G

Realistic capturing of 
the romance and beauty 
of Ontario’s wildlife 
and scenery in vibrant 
acrylics

Kristi Bird
kristibird.com

Sharon
Benson
sharonbensonartist@gmail.com

Acrylics, mixed 
media and 
sculptures

Studio H
Margaret Martin
mbmartin36@gmail.com

Sherry Rogers
svallent@ripnet.com

Functional pottery 
with a one-of-a-kind 
flair

Examining the inside 
and the outside; rooms, 
landscapes in acrylic, 
and Mandala form 
drawing in pencil

Studio J

Varied subject matter 
in oils, watercolour 
and acrylic/resin 
abstracts

Claire Jacobs
clairejfineart.com

Studio L

Cast stone sculpture 
inspired by historical 
and heritage 
decorative stonework

Doug MacDonald
rroyale@kos.net

Studio K

Extensive subject 
matter in oil 
paintings

Robin Laffier
rlaffier@hotmail.com

Studio M

Fused Glass Artist 
located in a beautiful 
restored school house

Barbara Osborne-
Monaghan
613-217-4252

Wood fired ceramics 
for your home and 
garden

Michael Doxey
mdoxey.ca

Studio I

rideaulakesstudiotour.carideaulakesstudiotour


